NON-DISCRIMINATION
STATEMENT

MBKU is committed to providing an environment in which all individuals
are treated with respect and professionalism. In accordance with
applicable federal and state laws, it is University policy to prevent
unlawful discrimination against students, applicants for admission,
employees, applicants for employment and patients requesting treatment
on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age or any other
characteristic protected by applicable law. The University also prohibits
sexual harassment and harassment on any of the above bases (refer to
the Prohibited Discrimination, Unlawful Harassment & Sexual Misconduct
Policy).

Inquiries regarding the University's equal opportunity policies should be
directed to the Vice President for Enrollment and Student Services at
StudentAffairs@ketchum.edu for students and the Vice President for
Human Resources at HumanResources@ketchum.edu for employees.

For further information on notice of non-discrimination, please contact
The Office for Civil Rights (https://ocrcas.ed.gov/contact-ocr/) for the
address and phone number of the office that serves your area, or by
calling 1-800-421-3481.
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